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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, November 25, 2014 4:36 PM
To: 'jennifer.c.sedlachek@exxonmobil.com'
Cc: 'christine.capwell@cardno.com'; 'Greg Gurss'; 'david.daniels@cardno.com'
Subject: Extension Approval; Former Exxon RAS #79374 / 990 San Pablo Ave, Albany, CA (RO2974)

Ms. Sedlachek, 
 
In conjunction with the Soil Vapor Assessment Report, dated October 7, 2014, ACEH has reviewed the Response to 
Comments and Request for Extension, dated September 5, 2014.  Both were submitted on your behalf by Cardno ERI.  
ACEH is in agreement with the requested extension of the FS/CAP.  ACEH has updated Geotracker with the revised date 
of February 5, 2015.  Please keep ACEH informed closer to this date should additional time be required for the FS/CAP 
due to site investigation delays (permitting and drilling delays) encountered more recently. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


